WINDSTREAM SERVICES, LLC

4001 Rodney Parham Road
Little Rock, Arkansas 72212

Cesar Caballero W i n d.S t re Cl m

Senior Regulatory Counsel

501.748.7142
cesar.caballero@windstream.com

November 18, 2016 ==

Steven King, Executive Director and Secretary -
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission s
P.O. Box 47250 &
Olympia, WA 98504-7250 ro

Re:  Notice of Windstream’s Section 63.71 Application with the FCC

Dear Director King:

Enclosed please find a copy of Windstream’s Section 63.71 Application to Discontinue Certain
Services filed with the FCC. At the time of this filing Windstream has identified approximately
three (3) end user customers and one (1) resale customer that will be impacted. All affected
customers have received notice of the upcoming changes to their services.

Please note this discontinuance is limited to specific end of life equipment within Windstream’s
network. The discontinuance is not intended to affect Windstream’s certifications with the
Commission.

Should you have any questions concerning this notice, please do not hesitate to contact me or my
paralegal Nicole Winters at (501) 748-6313 or nicole.winters @windstream.com.

Respectfully submitted,
&éé:gr/\((labaﬂero

Enclosure

cc: Stacey McClain, Acting State E911 Coordinator, Building 1, Camp Murray, WA 98430



